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(EN FRANÇAIS)
DTC IS MOVING TOWARDS FRENCH TRANSLATION

Doula Training Canada (DTC) est une organisation qui grandie à chaque jour et nos membres
viennent de chaque coin du Canada. Plus nous grandissons, plus nous devenons diverse. Nous
célébrons nos membres et nous fesont de notre mieux pour préparer nos ressources dans les

deux langues officielles du Canada. 
 

Consultez notre blog pour plus d'informations
 

 

REGISTER

MEET MIRANDA, 
INDIGENOUS DOULA CONSULTANT

"I am honoured and privileged to hold the role of Doula Canada's
Indigenous Doula Consultant. In this new position, it is my goal to enhance
the experience of Doula Canada's Indigenous members, and support all of

our members to offer exceptional service to Indigenous families. I am
excited to be a part of Doula Canada's efforts toward expanding doula

training and services to Indigenous communities, and improving
relationships with Indigenous Peoples."

Join Miranda June 19th for Traditional Childbirth
Teachings from an Indigenous Perspective
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SUMMER RETREATS
Our Doula Training retreats this

summer are located in Ontario and
Nova Scotia. The focus of these
retreats is to build confidence,

facilitate connection and have a ton of
fun! 

THE NATIONAL ABORIGINAL COUNCIL OF
MIDWIVES POSITION STATEMENTS

DTC Endorses the NACM's position statements on evacuation, child apprehension, and
coerced sterilization of Indigenous Persons.

UPDATED OFFICE HOURS

Doula Training Canada Administrative staff have
been working hard for our students and alumni all

year round.
Our office hours are a time for us to be available to

our students,alumni and inquiries by phone and
email. You can reach us at info@doulatraining.ca or

1(888)216-9782 

READ MORE HERE

W W W . D O U L A T R A I N I N G . C A

RETREATS

MONDAY - FRIDAY
11 AM EST -  6 PM EST 

OUR GIFT TO YOU

Click on the link below for a free downloadable
PDF of Doula Canada Events and National

Awareness Days for JUNE 2019 
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